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Council members,
 
The third and final reading for this ordinance is 11/28. Under Membership for the new Citizen
Advisory Board , it states that  
“one member should be a member of the Venice Art Center”. I spoke to Mary Moscatelli, Venice Art
Center CEO, on 10/24 and she  had no idea about this. Made me wonder how this section was
authored without the party affected being contacted or consulted.   I hope you look into this.
 
Thank You
Jackie Mineo
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